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DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 42  5.2018

To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Ist International Conference on ASEAN Education and Cultural Exchange
Date: March 20, 2018

This is to inform all concerned that the Department of Education Region V-
Division of Naga in collaboration with SHM Consultancy will conduct the 1¢t International
Conference on ASEAN Education and Cultural Exchange on March 26-28, 2018 at the
Tent Avenue Plaza Hotel, Naga City.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Wiliom E. Ganda, OIC-Schools Division
Superintendent, for reference and information.

LEILA’ CUNANAN, CESO Vi
er-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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NAGA CITY

March 8, 2018

MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
OIC, Regicnal Director
DepEd Region Il

Dear Director Garma,

Greetings!

The Department of Education Region V- Division of Naga City with its Change Plan: TRANSFORM
Naga in collaboration with SHM Consultancy would like to take lead in the convergence of ASEAN
Education, Culiure and Heritage through the conduct of the 1 International Conference on
ASEAN Education and Cultural Exchange with the theme “One Cuilture, One Identity, One
Community” pursuant to DepEd Advisories No. 029 dated February 13 and No. 045 dated
March 8, s. 2018. This activity will be participated in by delegates from the 10 ASEAN member
states, educational institutions and agencies in the Philippines particularly students and educators
who will showcase their own regional cultural practices through dance, songs, chants and other
performances.

In line with this, the organizing committee would like to invite you fo the above-menticned event on
March 26-28, 2018 at The Tent Avenue Plaza Hotel, Naga City and endorse the same o your
region to encourage attendees per division.

More so, we have no doubt that your esteemed presence would serve {o enhance the prominence
of the event. We are sure that it will bring delightful exciternent to the teacher participants and the
academe as well.

Your kind and favorable response 1o this request will be very much appreciated.

Thank you!

Yours sincerely,

G £ A
WILLIAM E. GANDO, CESO VI
QIC, Schools Division Superintendent
Conference Chairman




